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Submission: Completely against this rate rise! People in Lithgow are mostly older people that can’t afford this on top of
electricity and gas price rises.

Lithgow council have plenty of money they just blow it on the wrong things. They throw money at parties like Halloween. They
concreted the Cook st plaza and made it look worse, then had it dug up 6 months later to put the NBN cables in. They water the
sporting fields when it rains and then put water restrictions on residents. Put demands on residents to keep their nature strips
mowed or be fined, yet the strip outside the council depot was knee high for months. They refused to make the footpath safe and
pick up the bricks that fell off their own building in a storm.

The roads are atrocious! Bridge st is so bad people call it the new 4 wheel drive track. It is dangerous, yet if you go to a
council meeting or talk to someone you get kicked out! Absolute joke! Completely mismanaged. If they get more money they
will just hide it and cry poor again next year!





